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The Though Force continues to gather information from Area’s around the US North Central Region of 

the conference structure.  We have received information from four Areas and are currently waiting for 

responses from the other five.   

 

In our discussions, we talked about asking groups what they are thinking about this topic. We propose 

conducting a survey of Groups in our Area.  The survey would be simple and completed  before the end 

of 2024 to give us direction. 


